From: terri

Sent: 2021/07/12 4:12 PM

To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re-Zoning of Residential Units in Brampton - 10785, 10799, 10807, 10817 McLaughlin Rd)

Good afternoon Mr. Caruso,

| received notification last week to permit 150 residential units with a total of 174 parking spaces! To me this
is ridiculous. The surrounding neighborhoods do not want a building looking into our backyards, front yards
or windows. Brampton has enough housing! | used to be able to look out my bedroom window and see a
high rise of trees..not anymore...they have all been cut down to build houses, houses and more houses. We
do not want the traffic, noise! It is absolutely ridiculous. It is bad enough Brampton has allowed basement
apartments, with every other house on the block. Each drive way has 5 or more cars, no one keeps the
outside of the house clean, | walk out my front door to find empty beer bottles across the street or dirty
needles! My small children should not have to see this.

Now we are going to have these buildings in our green space! Cars parked on the road blocking traffic. Make
Brampton the flower city it once used to be!

My notification was received in the mail on July 05, 2021!! While the letter | received is dated June 18,
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